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6th February 2024 
 
Derwentwater 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am absolutely delighted to inform you that we have managed to secure an alternative residential for Y5/6 this 
summer. The new venue will be Newlands Adventure Centre which is situated close to Keswick in the Lake District. We 
have been incredibly fortunate to have found somewhere with availablility, and having visited the centre on Friday I 
can honestly say this place is an upgrade on our original accommodation. 
 
The residential will be for 2 nights, from Monday 8th July to Wednesday 10th July, however we will be packing in a 
week’s worth of activities to ensure your children get the full Derwentwater experience. 
 
During the 3 days we will do canoeing, kayaking, ghyll scrambling, orienteering, high ropes (similar to Go Ape) and 
climb Catbells, which is one of our 100 Promises. We will have exclusive use of the accommodation centre, we will be 
very well fed and we will be staying in a spectacular location, surrounded by mountains. 
 
Take a look at Newlands Adventure Centre via this link: https://www.activity-centre.com 
 
The new cost of the residential is £260, which is excellent value for money given the standard of accommodation and 
how many activities the centre is providing. The simplest way to do this is to assume that all children who originally 
signed up will be attending. If you no longer wish your child to attend then please let us know by the Friday 9th February 
so that we can issue you with a refund.  
 
If you have already paid more than £260 for the original trip then we will refund the difference to your ParentPay 
account as soon as possible. If your child hasn’t signed up but now wishes to then please contact the school office. 
 
If you have any questions about the residential then please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Wood 
Headteacher 
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